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We're thrilled to invite our Infant children to our exclusive Character Tea Party - a brand-new event for 2024
hosted by PATCH!

Our little guests will have not one, but two sittings to choose from - 4 pm-4:50 pm and 5 pm-5:50 pm. We've even
arranged for some special friends to come along and say hello during each session. Cinderella, Belle, Rapunzel,
Captain Hook, Ninja Turtle, and Buzz Lightyear will be there to make sure our guests have a grand time. We will have
a selection of Squash, Water, Biscuits, Crisps and Popcorn.

Parents/Carers are welcome to stay with their children and take pictures of them with the characters.
Children can stay without a parent/carer attending however, PATCH volunteers are unable to take pictures for you.

You can book online tickets for £4.50. You can either print them out or show them on your phone at the gate -
whichever is more convenient for you. When you buy the tickets online, you're also giving consent for your child's
attendance if you don't wish to stay. If you're a first-time user, you'll need to register before accessing the payment
function. But don't worry, once you've registered, you won't need to do it again. So please make a note of your login
details for all future PATCH events.

We only have 80 spots per session, and tickets must be booked online.
Online bookings will close at 8pm on Monday 22nd April. So, make sure to grab your child's ticket soon to avoid
disappointment.

Did you know we're always looking for volunteers to help us out at our events? When purchasing your child's ticket,
you'll see an option to volunteer. We appreciate all the help we can get, and we'll contact you before the event if
you decide to sign up. But, if you don't hear from us, please still come along ready to lend a hand.

We want to make sure all our little guests are taken care of, so please let us know if your child has any dietary
requirements. Due to catering for all requirements, our online bookings will close at 8pm on Monday 22nd April.
Unfortunately, we won't be able to accept door entries on the day as we need to know any dietary requirements
beforehand.

On the day of the event, queue up at the Early Years (Office) gate. Once the door is open, please make sure you
have either your printed ticket or show your ticket on your phone. Our volunteers will scan your ticket.
After the event, please exit or collect your child from the Main Playground.

We're looking forward to seeing you and your little ones at our event. Hurry up and book your tickets
before they sell out!

Warm regards,
PATCH and Friends Team
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